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FROM FATHER JUSTUS ALAETO 
 

Christ’s Love brings life to everything we do! 
 

Among all the commandments, the greatest for 

Jesus is “love.”  For Jesus, we are to love one an-

other as God has loved us.  Love for Jesus here, 

serves as spiritual force to motivate any good thing 

we can do.  In the Gospel reading of this week, 

Jesus advised us that those who keep His com-

mandment will remain in His love. 
 

However, we do not keep the Lord’s command-

ment for fear of going to hell or fear of punishment 

if we fail to keep the Lord’s commandments. Such 

an attitude is not considered love; rather, we keep 

the Lord’s commandment from our spirit of love to 

Jesus Christ, for who He is for us; namely as one 

who loves and cares for us more than anyone else, 

and for who we are to Him; namely as His own 

children by the virtue of our Baptism. The love of 

God is beyond the way human beings look at 

things. God is bigger than the way we estimate 

Him with our human knowledge, and He is encour-

aging us to live and act by His love. When we live 

and act by His love, His mystery will becomes very 

clear to us, even though it remains a mystery and 

amazing. 
 

Therefore, we are encouraged to integrate the love 

of Jesus Christ in our hearts, so that all of our  

actions will flow from His love. Whenever we pray 

with love, that prayer becomes amazing and differ-

ent, whenever we encourage, try to teach and guide 

others with love, life becomes meaningful and ex-

citing for them. Love cares for the deeper meaning 

of life, and how such meaning could be realized. 

Love heals and refreshes! 
 

May the Lord help us hear and listen to His voice 

of love and put His words in action; for love brings 

fresh meaning and joy to life! 

     sixth Sunday of easter 

      FIRST READING: Acts of the Apostles 10:25-26, 34-35, 44-48 (56B) 

        SECOND READING: 1 John 4:7-10          GOSPEL: John 15:9-17 

        

             7:00 a.m. DAILY MASS INTENTIONS  

M. May 11:      +Dorothy E. Fulcher 

T. May 12:      +George Vlay 

W. May 13:      Sybilla Williams 

Th. May 14:      Barbara Hetzel 

Fr. May 15:       +Dolores Harmon 
 

            8:30 a.m. DAILY MASS INTENTIONS  

M. May 11:      +Zachary Jensen 

T. May 12:      +Sister Doris Cavanaugh  

W. May 13:      Sick and Homebound 

Th. May 14:      Emilda Vincent 

Fr. May 15:      +Jennifer Ferrin Galster 

Sat. May 16:      +Phyllis Wager 

PLEASE PRAY for the sick of our parish  
especially: Bert & Trudy Omann, Tara Sakraida, 

Kathy Steiner, Joan Molatore, Steve Presley, Paula 

George, Katherine Saum, Don & Paul Zeleznik, 

George Halvorsen, Justin Berlandi, Betty Defley, 

Frank Perez, Sharon Anderson, Marie Casilio, Vicki & 

Lorraine Harris, Beth Curl, Sgt. Joseph Lowery, Car-

men Aitken, Pamela Demian, Eileen Van Dyck, John 
Kuchler, Beverly & Dick Handley, Don & Jean Pal-

ese, Ramona Rosales, Gloria Hubbard, and Shizuka 

McCue.    Please pray for the deceased of our parish 

especially: +Frank West, +Wilma Davis and +Mary 

Beveridge. 

Happy Mother’s Day!   

PATRICIANS CATHOLIC DISCUSSION 

Patrician meeting for next month will be held 

on May 18th  (3rd Monday) at 9:30AM in the 

Parish Hall 

Topic:  What is purgatory and where is it in  

the bible? 

with Spiritual Director Father Justus Aleato 

All are welcome. 

MEDIA KIOSK /FEATURE OF THE WEEK 

What better time to honor Our Lord  

and His Mother than during May, the  

month of mothers?  There is a new CD  

in the kiosk, “PRAYING THE  

ROSARY LIKE NEVER BEFORE”    

by Dr. Edward Sri.  In this discussion of his book 

"The New Rosary in Scripture: Biblical Insights on 

Praying the Twenty Mysteries”, he shares John Paul 

II's practical strategies for praying the Rosary better, 

so that you can encounter Jesus more  

deeply in prayer. 
 

Visit our Media Kiosk at the back of  

the church after Mass.  Cost: Books $4   

CDs $3   Booklets $2   Pamphlets 50c 
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THE PARISH PICNIC HAS A COORDINATOR! 

Thank you Joe Schaecher for stepping forward! 
The Picnic will be held July 11th at Fichtner Mainwaring Park.  

Parish Picnic committee meetings will be held  
Wednesday evenings 6:30 p.m. in Parish Hall Nursery. 

Will you come help with this wonderful annual family event? 

If you cannot attend meetings but still want to help, email or call 
Joe Schaecher, jwschaecher@msn.com, (541) 282-4208. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL NEWS 

The St Vincent de Paul Dining 

room serves hot meals Monday 

through Saturday year round. In 

2014 over 500 volunteers working 

over 10,000 hours faithfully served 

almost 60,000 meals to all those who came to us 

in Jackson County. We are always in need of 

volunteers in the kitchen. We can also use volun-

teers in our thrift store, shower and laundry facil-

ity, home visitations and many other areas. 

Please help serve those in need. Please call 541-

772-3828 

ST. RITA OF CASCIA: WIFE, MOTHER, WIDOW, AUGUSTINIAN NUN  

Celebrating our Patroness Thursday, May 21 at 6:30 p.m.  St. Rita Retreat Center, Gold Hill 

The Spirit and St. Rita are calling us to celebrate!  You are invited to join us.  We will usher in the vigil 

of St. Rita's feast with an hour of song, reflection, and prayer.  The celebration will include a brief biog-

raphy of St. Rita, quiet time to consider the message of her life for contemporary Christians, and an  

opportunity to pray for her intercession for our needs.  Light refreshments will follow. To RSVP, or for 

additional information, call 541-855-1333 or e-mail weavingthesacred@aol.com 

ATTENTION ALL CATHOLIC YOUNG MEN AGES 13-18!  

Do you know where you are going in life? The Lord Jesus has a great plan for you! You are invited to 

attend Quo Vadis Days camp to spend some time with other young men your age looking at the Lord’s 

call in your life while having a great time. Quo Vadis Days is sponsored by the Office of Vocations and 

is led by priests and seminarians of the archdiocese. Quo Vadis Days will be held from June 22-25 at 

Camp Howard. The cost is $50.00 with scholarships are available for those in financial need. Please 

visit www.qvdays.org for more information and to register.  

MARRIED COUPLES  
Does gardening give you a sense 

of wonder and fulfillment?  On 

your wedding day, you lovingly 

planted the seeds of a lifelong rela-

tionship.  A Worldwide Marriage  

Encounter Weekend will give you the “gardening 

tools” you need to help your marriage grow and 

blossom. For information call 503-853-2758 or 

apply on-line at www.rediscoverthespark.org.  

St. Rita's Retreat Center, June 12-14, Friday - 

Sunday.  This will be a very special Weekend  

designed to enrich your Catholic marriage. 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://img1.123freevectors.com/wp-content/uploads/new/decorative-floral/188-free-ornament-clip-art-image.png&imgrefurl=http://www.123freevectors.com/free-ornament-clip-art-image/&h=550&w=600&tbnid=DVW-BVDVlWp37M:&zoom=1&doc
mailto:jwschaecher@msn.com
tel:541-772-3828
tel:541-772-3828
http://www.rediscoverthespark.org/
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IT’S SOFTBALL SEASON FINALLY! 

The Sacred Heart Angels are starting their Summer Coed C League  

season! Medford Parks and Rec has the largest recreational softball league 
in the state, consisting of 150 teams this year, despite being the state’s 8th 
largest city!  Nationally, adult softball participation has dropped 41 per-

cent since 2002.  In Medford, participation has nearly doubled since 2008. 
We have 5 new players this year! The team consists of: Darin Prulhiere, 

Kim Smith, Greg Wilkoff, Kumar Patel, Sheridan Pyeatt, Joe Gall, Evelyn Tucker, Chris 
Sinclair, Megan Sinclair, Randy Fawcett, Carolyn Maloney and Lorry Huebner.  

Games are on Tuesday evenings at US Cellular Park.  Our next game will be on Tuesday, 
May 12 at 8:30 PM on Field 1. Come on out and cheer!  

ENJOY GOD’S GREEN EARTH  
Wednesday Weeders are back at work and always 
happy to have additional help.  Not only do we 
pull weeds, we plant, spread bark, remove shrubs 
that volunteered to grow in the wrong spot, prune 
the hedges and generally do what is most needed 
to maintain and improve the landscaping. We 
meet at 9:30 Wednesday mornings and work for 
an hour. Please consider joining us.  For informa-
tion call BJ Buxton at 541-772-8292. 

MOTHER'S DAY BENEFITS FOR  

MAGDALENE HOME! 
 

At the Mother's Day Knights of Columbus Break-

fast, there will be TWO opportunities for you to 

help our mothers and babies at Magdalene Home! 
 

The FIRST is a raffle for a gorgeous craftsman-

made English Tudor-style dollhouse by our own 

Michael McDermott. These dollhouses auction at 

the Angel Banquet for between $400 - $700, and 

you can buy one a one-in-25 chance to win it for 

just $20! The house will be on display at the 

breakfast, and those who are not able to attend 

may buy tickets on our Magdalene Home website: 

www.magdalenehome.org, by using the PayPal 

button at the bottom of the home page. BE SURE 

to include your name, address, and phone, and 

note that it is for the "dollhouse raffle." 
 

The SECOND is that there will be a sale of beau-

tiful handmade religious items such as crosses, 

necklaces, statues, etc., made by former parish-

ioner, Aleesa Bansmer McCarthy, who now lives 

in Lakeview but will be here for the sale. What a 

perfect Mother's Day gift for Mom!  
 

See you at the breakfast! 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BREAKFAST 
Sunday, May 10, scrambled eggs & ham, biscuits & 

gravy, pancakes and even French toast will be served 

up in the Hall.  Come on over and enjoy with a cup of 

nice, hot coffee.  Cost is $18.00 per family, $6.00 

adults, and $2.00 children under 10 years old.  All 

Mothers enjoy breakfast free! 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 

All ladies of the Parish are welcome to join 

us Monday, May 11 at 10:30 a.m. in the 

Hall for the Rosary followed by our meet-

ing.  Bring your new ideas! 

 

COFFEE & DONUTS hosted by: 

May17: Altar Society 

May24 

7:00: Stan Zwan 

8:30: The Bryan Family 

Thank you Bulletin Advertiser of the Week   

Papa John’s Pizza 
Please thank our Advertisers  

with your patronage.   

 

http://www.magdalenehome.org/
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 4/26/2015 4/27/2015 

Weekly Budgeted Amount       $18,144.23    $18,055.29 

Offertory received current week       $14,599.93    $14,332.56 

Offertory Received -Year to Date      $769,964.36  $787,438.52 

Needed for Budget     $780,201.90  $776,377.46 

Over (under) Budget    ($10,237.54)     $11,061.06 

Financial Report  

Thank you to all who contribute to the support of the parish. On-line 

giving is now available.  If you are interested, please call the office. 

LEGION OF MARY 
Come and observe the Legion of Mary meeting. We 

meet every Wednesday at 9:30AM in  the Parish Hall. 

If this is your calling you are welcome to join us. It is a 

great privilege to bring Jesus’ presence to the Parish-

ioners who can no longer come to Church. 

CATHOLIC  CHARITIES  

Help that empowers; Hope that lasts. Your support in 

today's collection brings hope to the homeless, work-

ing poor, new arrivals, families in crisis, new parents, 

children and youth.  Please give generously.  Find 

out more at  www.catholiccharitiesoregon.org 

“Among pure mortals who can be conceived of 

as better than she who was worthy to be the 

Mother of God, who for nine months had as a 

guest in her heart and in her womb God him-

self?”    ~~ St. Bernadine of Siena 

MILITARY BOARD 
Thank you to all our military men and women who serve our country!  We are deeply grateful.  Our 

military board in the Parish Hall is in need of updating.  If you have a photo on the board of a relative 

who is no longer serving in the military, please call the parish office or contact Ann at 

abrophy@shcs.org.  If you would like a photo posted on the board of a relative on active military duty, 

please drop it by the parish office with their name and rank. If you'd like your photo returned, please 

include your name and address on the back of the photo.  
 

Here is a beautiful prayer for our troops from "Our Sunday Visitor": 

All-powerful and ever-living God, when Abraham left his native land and departed from his people, you 

kept him safe through all his journeys.       Protect these soldiers. 

Be their constant companion and their strength in battle, their refuge in every adversity.  Guide them, O 

Lord, that they may return home in safety.  We ask this through Christ, our Lord.  Amen." 

BIBLE STUDY with Father Ken 
Genesis to Jesus:  

A Survey of the New Testament  

with Father Ken Sampson 

Thursdays -- 1:30-2:30 or  

7:00-8:00PM      

In the Parish Hall   

                 Drop ins welcome!  

Congratulations Sue Kergil  
Winner of Catholic Daughter’s   

Monthly Raffle of $100! 

OLD GLORY 

When an 

American flag 

becomes tat-

tered and torn, ragged or dirty it 

should be replaced.  Specific 

procedures are followed that 

honor our flag as it is disposed.  

If you have a flag in sad condi-

tion please bring it to the sac-

risty in a plastic bag marked 

Murray LaHue.  Murray will 

properly and honorably  

dispose of it. 

CELL PHONE REMINDER 

Please remember to turn off your phone before  

entering church.  The jingle is so jarring. 

mailto:abrophy@shcs.org
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To obtain Sacred Heart Youth Ministry Information 

Contact:  Whitney Compton  

wcompton@archdpdx.org, to reach Whitney on her cell 

phone please e-mail her for her Mobil number. 
 

CHURCH GEAR! 

GET IT NOW! Church Gear is back and now available 

ONLINE at our own Sacred Heart Store. Gear is available in 

Spanish and English!  Look great, Support Sacred Heart and 

youth ministry all at once! A small portion of your purchase 

will be given to Sacred Heart; the rest will go to summer 

trips and youth ministry throughout the year! Church gear 

comes right to your front door! Type the below URL into 

your search engine and shop, Shop, SHOP! 
 

http://sacredheartmedford.qbstores.com 
 

NEED HELP??? No Problem, the customer service team at 

Queensboro will be happy to help! Just call 1-800-847-4478! 

Over 50 Items to Choose From!    130+ Color Options! 

Shop for the Adults, Teens, and Children in your family! 

ALSO, Shop the Premium Collection, Work Wear or Fleece 

and Towels today! 
 

YOUNG ADULTS AGE 18-35:  
May’s e-mail is out! Our spiritual event, since it’s May, is a 

Rosary at church on Monday, May 18 at 5:30 p.m.  We will 

be asking for our Heavenly Mother to pray for us!   

Our social event is an evening at Buffalo Wild Wings for 

Trivia and Fellowship. Join us at BW’s on Wednesday,  

May 20 at 6:00pm! See you there!  

 

 YOUTH GROUP (Middle School and High School):  

Last week was our last youth group meeting for our spring 

semester! Youth Group(s) Edge and Life Teen will meet in 

the summer. For a Summer Schedule contact Whitney via E-

Mail: wcompton@archdpdx.org.  

  

CONFIRMATION: 
Confirmation Mass will take place next week May 17, 2015 

at 7:00pm. This year’s celebrant is: Archbishop Vlazny! 

Youth  — arrive one hour early with your sponsor and be 

dressed appropriately. Please also make sure your service 

projects, baptismal certificates and Mass journals are turned 

into my NO LATER THAN May 13, 2015.  

 

THEOLOGY OF THE BODY (TOB): 

TOB classes will begin May 27, 2015 with Chapter One: 

Created For Love! Your materials have been ordered. If not 

already, you will be notified about the cost of the materials 

for your youth(s) soon!  
 

JOES CAMP!  

Registration for Joes Camp is now open for youth (grades 6th

-12th). Sacred Heart has LIMITED SPACE! Register NOW! 

Joes Camp starts June 22 at 4:30pm and ends on June 27th! 

To obtain a registration packet for your youth contact Whit-

ney Compton at wcompton@archdpdx.org 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION   
 

To all the MOMMIES……… 
 

When a Mommy hugs her children 

She plants a seed of love 

And all her wonderful kisses 

Come from God above 
 

When a Mommy laughs and giggles 

She plants a seed of joy 

Like when she tickles your funny bone 

Or plays with your favorite toy 
 

When a Mommy tucks you in at night 

She plants a seed of peace 

She prays for God to bless you 

With a sweet and restful sleep 
 

When a Mommy asks you to wait for 

things 

A seed of patience is what she sows 

For all the really good things in life 

Take some time to grow 
 

When a Mommy makes your favorite 

food 

She plants a seed so kind 

She know when chicken soup is good 

Or when you have cookies on your 

mind 
 

When a Mommy washes all your 

clothes 

Seeds of goodness she plants 

She works so hard to scrub and scrub 

So you will have clean shirts and pants 
 

When a Mommy takes care of you all 

day 

Faithfulness is the seed she sows 

She makes sure you have all you need 

Like lots of good food and shoes on 

your toes 
 

When a Mommy tells you, “No, no, no” 

She plants a seed of self-control 

For she knows not all things are good 

for you 

So make sure you listen to what you’re 

told 
 

But the greatest seed that a Mommy 

plants 

Is the seed of God’s great love 

She wants you to know Him just like 

she does 

So that one day you both will live in 

Heaven above. 
 

Thank you God for all the Mommies!!! 

 

HAPPY MOTHER’S 

DAY FROM ALL 

THE CHILDREN  

OF SACRED 

HEART!! 

 

Remember.. NO Sunday School on 

Mother’s day May 10th. Our last 

Sunday School class is on May 17th 

with cake, punch games and films 

so come and join the fun!! 
 

For Information about Religious 

Education, Sacrament Preparation & 

Vacation Bible School please  

contact Mary Stallard at the parish 

Office pH# 541-779-4661 

SACRED HEART YOUTH MINISTRY 
To Contact Whitney Compton, Youth Minister:wcompton@archdpdx.org   

Please e-mail her for her Mobil number. 

https://owa.archdpdx.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=zHgrb99fx0C6qUTBaNkaff2asKWt5tEIG5ff0kHwTD0dzo6S39JVdBXJlvYcMoP_Upp_NjNch3M.&URL=mailto%3awcompton%40archdpdx.org
mailto:wcompton@archdpdx.org
mailto:wcompton@archdpdx.org
https://owa.archdpdx.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=zHgrb99fx0C6qUTBaNkaff2asKWt5tEIG5ff0kHwTD0dzo6S39JVdBXJlvYcMoP_Upp_NjNch3M.&URL=mailto%3awcompton%40archdpdx.org
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Universal Intention  --  

Care for the suffering 
 

That, rejecting the culture of indifference, we may 

care for our neighbors who suffer, especially the 

sick and the poor.  
 

In his Message for Lent this, Pope Francis wrote: 

“Usually, when we are healthy and comfortable, we 

forget about others: we are unconcerned with their 

problems, their sufferings and the injustices they en-

dure. Our heart grows cold. As long as I am relatively 

healthy and comfortable, I don’t think about those less 

well off. Today, this selfish attitude of indifference has 

taken on global proportions.”  
 

Let’s be honest: it’s difficult to be around people who 

are suffering. We’re tempted to avoid them because 

they make us uncomfortable. We don’t know what to 

say, and we often can’t do anything to take their suf-

fering away. As Pope Francis said, “their need reminds 

me of the uncertainty of my own life and my depend-

ence on God and my neighbors.”  
 

We are called to be like the woman whom we honor 

during this month—Mary. She met her Son on the way 

to Calvary and stood under his cross during his last 

agonizing hours. She was not indifferent to his suffer-

ing, nor is she indifferent to any human suffering.  
 

Like her, we pray that we may reject “the culture of 

indifference” and open our eyes and hearts to the poor, 

the sick, and the suffering of our world. Jesus continu-

ally identified with the poor and suffering. This is what 

prayer does. Prayer helps us to have a heart like the 

hearts of Mary and Jesus so that we will never be in-

different to the sufferings of the poor and sick. 

 

Reflection  
 

How has God used my own experience of suffering to 

help me be more aware of and compassionate toward 

those who suffer? 
 

Scripture 
  

1 Corinthians 12: 12-26 God has so constructed the 

body that the parts may have concern for one another. 

If one part suffers, all the parts suffer with it.  

Evangelization Intention - Openness to Mission  
 

That Mary’s intercession may help Christians in 

secularized cultures be open to proclaiming Jesus. 
  

Pope Benedict talked about the danger of “practical 

atheism.” People experience that kind of atheism when 

“the truths of faith or religious rites are not denied but 

are merely deemed irrelevant to daily life, detached 

from life, pointless. So it is that people often believe in 

God in a superficial manner, and live as though God 

did not exist.”  
 

Practical atheism fuels secularization. Wealth and 

pleasure are pursued instead of God. In Pope Francis’ 

words, the pursuit of selfish ends has led to a “culture 

of waste” whose “victims are precisely the weakest 

and most fragile human beings—the unborn, the poor-

est, the sick and elderly, the seriously handicapped—

who are in danger of being ‘thrown away,’ expelled 

from a system that must be efficient at all costs.”  

Pope Francis elaborated: “In fact, this false model of 

man and society implements a practical atheism by 

rejecting the Word of God, which says: ‘Let us make 

man in our image, after our likeness’ (Genesis 1:26).”  
 

The way to freedom from practical atheism and its 

“culture of waste is through accepting the deep wis-

dom of Gods’ Word.” The Pope continued, “If we al-

low this Word to call into question our ways of think-

ing and acting, our standards, our priorities and our 

choices, then things can change.”  
 

The Blessed Virgin Mary is the one who was so fully 

open to God’s Word that he, the Son of God, took 

flesh in her womb. Now we pray that we may be open 

to this Word in such a way that he may be born in 

anew in us and speak of faith and love through us to 

secularized souls.  
 

Reflection 
 

In what ways have I experienced opposition or diffi-

culties in speaking about or living my faith? Or find 

myself slipping into “practical atheism”? 
 

Scripture 
 

2 Timothy 4: 1-5 Proclaim the word; be persistent 

whether it is convenient or inconvenient. 

Prayer of the Month  

Mary, you never forget your children on earth. Just as you never left the side of your Son on the Cross, so you 

never leave the side of your suffering children. We thank you for that presence. In the wake of so much suffering 

in the world, we want to thank you for continuing to bring us Jesus, who alone has the power to heal open 

wounds and to restore peace to broken hearts. Amen. 

                                            --Adapted from Pope Francis’ Prayer at Madhu Shrine in Sri Lanka  

Pope Francis’s Monthly Intentions from the Apostleship of Prayer Website 


